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o The Municipality of Pontiac has started an inventory of agricultural animals and livestock buildings on
its territory.

e Owners with lots in an agricultural zone with or without animals will shortly receive a phone call from
the urban planning department of the Municipality of Pontiac.

« The inventory has two very distinct purposes:

o Firstly, make an approximate count of the number of animal units in each farm.

o Secondly, locate livestock buildings in order to be able to apply the standards
relating to separation distances during a new construction or building expansion.

e The Urban Planning Department is considering using this data as part of the analysis of requests
made to the Commission de protection du territoire agricole du Québec (CPTAQ) or applications for
building permits for non-agricultural residential buildings or livestock buildings.

e  The Municipality thanks all the citizens who took the time to share the information.
o For more information, please contact Ms. Isabelle Rondeau, Building Technician :
o Telephone: 819-455-2401 ext: 167

o Email: rondeau.isabelle@municipalitepontiac.ca

Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com ;

Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun.
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